

الملف مع الاجوبة متوفر ... بشكل منفصل ... يمكنني ارساله لمن يرغب به ا

Grade Seven - term 2-2017- 2018- unit 6

Using



1- Vocabulary :

- Match the words with their meanings.

Write the word in the space provided. The first one is done for you.

1-hotel	<u>skyscraper</u>	a- a very high building.	於於禁
2-museum		b-a place you pay to stay in.	***
3-skyscraper:		c -a place to watch films .	茶茶
4-restaurant :		d -a place that you can get introduced to antiques.	新茶茶
5-cinema:		e -a place where you pay to eat food.	新新新

- Fill the spaces with the words from $m{1}$ to $m{5}$, then	n write your own sentence.
1 - I saw old swords in the	
- your sentence :	
2 - Our flat is in a	
- your sentence :	
3- When my father traveled to the USA, he slep	
4-On holidays, my father takes us to - your sentence :	to watch a film
5-Every Friday we eat chicken in KFC	

-car park:	Police academy	a-a collage where police men educate .
-police academy		b-a big building containing several shops
- shopping mall		c-a place to stop your car
- metro station:		d-an office where you can send letters.
0- post office		e- a station to wait for metro.

\cdot - Fill the spaces with the	words from 1 to 5, to	hen write your own	sentence.
------------------------------------	-----------------------	--------------------	-----------

1- My brother is at	tenamg	He is going to be ponce man.	
- vour contance ·			

2-Do not stop your car	randomly. There	are specific areas that are	

caneu		
- vour sentence :		

3-I am going to send a letter	to a friend. There is a	_ near my house
- vour contance ·		

	•			
4	T 1 1 1 .	• 41		

. I mile browning	<u></u>	
- vour sentence :		

your sentence (

5- The	_is near my house, so I can use the metro easily
- your sentenc	ee:

- Match the words with their meanings.
Write the word in the space provided. The first one is done for you.

11(something) mad	absolutely love	a- really enjoy
12-absolutely love		b- when you like something very much
13- playground;		c- a cool place out of the sun.
14-shade		d-: to look around a shop, maybe without buying
15- to browse		e-a place for children to play

- Fill the spaces with the words from 1 to 5, then write your own sentence.	
1- I always play football. Iit	
- your sentence :	
2- Never play football in a street. There is to play in.	
- your sentence :	
3- I am fond of reading books . I am reading	
_ vour contance ·	

- 4- When it is hot, it is better to walk in the _____
- your sentence :_____
- 5-Some shops are so expensive , so I just _____ with out buying your sentence :
- Match the signs with their meanings
- 16- Danger: animals 17: sand dunes 18: car park: 19- airport 20-falling rocks











- Choose the right word for the proper meaning and complete the sentences.

peninsula, pick you up, highway, in charge of, to sail, on board, extensive,

psychology, expedition, Social Sciences

		1
21	a- collect you - When you arrive the airport , I will your sentence :	****
22	b -land that is nearly an island -The Arabian is the biggest one in the Arab world. your sentence :	1. 张 张 张 张 .
23	c- a large fast road - Driving along a needs serious attention your sentence:	非非非非非
24	d- to travel in a ship - My brother in the sea. He is a ship captain your sentence :	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
25	e- on a ship or plane - My father is, He is leaving to the USA. your sentence:	****
25	f- is the study of the mind and how it influences the way we behave. -I hope to study at a university . your sentence:	茶茶茶茶茶
26	g- { include Economics, Law and Politics) :they help us understand how society work	新茶茶茶
27	h- the leader of -I amof class supervisor your sentence :	新茶茶茶茶
28	I - covering a large area My country is an republic.	浓浓浓浓 浆
29	j-a journey to discover something -I like to go to discover the deep sea your sentence :	深深深深深

	-	rite your own sentence.
–M father is a great figure ,	He is a 1 v presenter.	a journey by boat
	Your sentence	
		•
-During my last voyage , I wa	as afraid of high waves	a famous person
	Your ser	ntence
		long journey to discover something
– While driving, pay attention	to the route .	
		NHH &
	V	
	Y our	r sentence
		a way to travel from one place to another
- I like to watch films about so	ea expedition	one prace to unother
	Your sentence	ce
	6	

34- Our school floor plan is very	clear.
--	--------



Your sentence

35 —science **discovery** has improved in the last 100 years

a map showing where rooms or sections are in part of a building

Your sentence

 $36 - \text{Being earth } \underline{\textbf{explorer}} \text{ is my dream}.$

someone who goes on long journeys to discover things



Your sentence	

Write your sentence down.	
37 -highway: a big, fast road -Driving along a highway needs serious attention your sentence:	
your sentence.	
	E
38- rescue: to save someone from a dangerous situation.	
-The rescue police saved the lives of so many people	
your sentence :	-
39 -map : a drawing of the Earth or a part of it showing towns and rivers, etc.	
-In geography classes we learn how to use maps	
your sentence :	San Carlot
40- reputation: a general opinion	
To have a good reputation is very important to be loved by people	
your sentence :	
WHAT _{are}	
	PI F
PEO saying about	
saying of the sa	YOU?

Sample 1

Part 1 Reading exam tips!

- 1. Read the questions first, so you know what information you will be looking for.
- 2. Underline the keywords, so that you can scan the article to find the correct answers.

Part 2 Reading exam tips!

- 1. Read the questions first so that you know what information to look for.
- 2. When you read the article the first time, don't try to understand every word, just try to get the main idea.
- 3. To find an answer to a question, it is not necessary to read the passage carefully, but just to skim through it

Read the texts. Match the texts (A-C) to the sentences (1-6). You can use each letter more than once.

鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵鄵

There is one example.

A- SEOUL, KOREA:

People say that the metro in Seoul is the best in the world. Since it opened in 1974, it has made great use of modern technology. Commuters can use their smartphones to pay to travel. All carriages have wi-fi, 4G access and TV screens. They even have heated seats to keep you warm in the winter.

B- MOSCOW, RUSSIA: Here you will find the most beautiful metro system. Stations like Komsomolskaya have fantastic decorations, art and statues. The stations have been called people's palaces. Taking the metro is like going to a wonderful museum – but without the price. It is also a very cheap system for people to use.

C-TOKYO, JAPAN:

Many of the busiest stations in the world are in Japan. Over 8 million people use the Tokyo metro each day. In the rush hour, attendants in white gloves push commuters into carriages to make sure trains are full and everyone can get home.

Best wishes from your English teacher: Ahmad Khalil: 0553084142

6. In which country does the metro have many kinds of art?





Read the text and circle the correct answers A, B or C.

There is one example.

How can you improve your sense of direction?

It's true, smartphones have maps, but you can't always get a signal, and phones get lost, so don't expect your phone to be your answer. The first tip is to look around and pay attention to what you can see. What's on your left? What's in front of you? What's the tallest building you can see? Remember, when you are going back to where you started, the building that was on the left will be on the right! When you go somewhere new, check an online map to have an idea of the place before you arrive. But don't just do that: write. Make a note of the address and the street names where you are going. Writing things down helps you remember them. Modern buildings like airports, shopping malls and even car parks are so big and they all look the same. Remember things like fountains and certain shops to help you find your way around. Finally, give yourself plenty of time. If you think you need 30 minutes to get somewhere, start your journey 45 minutes before you need to be there. If you leave things to the last minute, you are more likely to make a mistake...

Example: How do you improve your sense of direction?

A By depending on maps always
B By using smart phones every time you move
By paying attention to what you can see on the route

- 7. One application that help you to reach your destination?
 - A Maps
 - **B** Signals
 - **C** Airports
- **8.** The bank that you see on your right, when you go back you will see it on your.....?
 - A right
 - **B** left
 - C back
- 9. When it is the first time to go to a place, it is better to -----
 - A check an online map to have an idea of the place
 - B smartphones sometimes do not have signals
 - **C** phones get lost
- **10.** One problem that will not let you use the smartphone to go to your destination is
 - A the signals are not available
 - **B** the smartphones have maps
 - **C** paying attention
- **11.** If you think that your journey will take half an hour, it is better to start your way ----- minutes before you need to be there?
 - **A** 30
 - **B** 15
 - **C** 45
- **12.** Writing notes will help you to
 - A have signal in your phone
 - B remember things
 - C have maps

/6

Writing exam tips!

- 1. Write full sentences, not just words.
- 2. Use paragraphs to organise your writing. Use a different paragraph for each idea.
- 3. Keep sentences short so they are easy to read. Each paragraph should have at least three sentences.
- 4. Try to explain your opinions.
- 5. Use adjectives to make your writing interesting.

Write a paragraph about your favorite place:

- 1-What's your favorite place?
- 2-What can you do there?
- 3- Who did you go there with?
- 4-When was the first time you went there?
- 5- How do you go there?

Write at least 80 words.

My favorite place is the shopping mall. Even I don't really buy, but I like browsing and playing games there. Every weekend, I go there with my family by our car. The first time, I visited shopping mall was when

I was 5 year old. Shopping malls are full of fun. You can play games, watch shows and even get gifts. When you are tired you can have some drinks and eat your best food meal there.

I Like sports shops ,so I browse them when I visit shopping malls. When
go with my family, we buy vegetables, fruit and toys.

Part 1 Reading exam tips!

- Read the questions first, so you know what information you will be looking for.
- 2. Underline the keywords, so that you can scan the article to find the correct answers.

Part 2 Reading exam tips!

- 1. Read the questions first so that you know what information to look for.
- 2. When you read the article the first time, don't try to understand every word, just try to get the main idea.
- 3. To find an answer to a question, it is not necessary to read the passage carefully, but just to skim through it.

Read the texts. Match the texts (A-C) to the sentences (1-6). You can use each letter more than once.

There is one example.

A - Ibn Battuta (1304-1369)

Ibn Battuta was the greatest Muslim traveller of his age and the author of one of the most famous travel books, the Rihlah (Travels). His great work describes the many years of his extensive explorations, covering some 75,000 miles (120,000 km) in trips to almost all of the Muslim countries throughout the world and as far as China and Sumatra (now part of Indonesia).

B -- Roald Amundsen (1872–1928)

Norwegian explorer Roald Amundsen is one of the great figures of polar exploration. In 1911 he was the leader of an expedition to the Antarctic and was the first person to reach the South Pole in 1911. Some years later he led another team to the North Pole. In addition, Amundsen was the first explorer to make a voyage through the Northwest Passage, a route that begins in the Arctic Ocean and ends in the Pacific Ocean.

C -- Christopher Columbus (1451–1506)

Italian by birth, explorer Christopher Columbus lived and worked in Portugal for several years before he sailed from Spain across the Atlantic in charge of four expeditions between 1492 and 1504. His goal was to find a route west from Europe to Asia. He is often called the discoverer of the New World – north and south America, although the Icelandic Viking Leif Eriksson had visited North America several centuries earlier.

Example:	Where do you put you	r hands together when you bow	?
1. Which t	raveler wrote a book ab	oout his travels?	
2. Which t	raveler led expeditions	to opposite ends of the world?	
3. Which tr	aveler spent years travell	ing around different Muslim countrie	es?
4. Which t	raveler left where he wa	s born and worked in another co	untry?
5. Which	traveler found a new rou	ite to the Pacific?	
6. Which to	aveler is the oldest one?		
			/6
			3

Read the text and circle the correct answers A, B or C.

There is one example.

Ben Akintola, 30, was snowboarding in the French Alps under a clear blue sky on the last Saturday of his holiday when there was an avalanche. Ben, who started snowboarding when he was in his teens, realised he was in danger when he heard the sound of thousands of tons of snow rushing down the mountain. Avalanches can travel at speeds of 100 kilometres an hour, so Ben knew he couldn't outrun the wall of snow. He was desperately trying to get out of the path of the avalanche when it hit him with full force and knocked him unconscious. He woke much later in the middle of the night in pitch darkness. He was lying on a narrow, icy ledge. Although he was in pain, a quick check indicated that he had no broken bones. Amazingly, he still had a mobile phone signal, so he called a friend a thousand kilometres away in Britain. His friend called the French rescue services. 'I was waiting for what seemed like hours on that narrow ledge. I was beginning to give up hope,' he said.



(A B C	avalanche the mountain Ben Akintola	
7.	A B	ere was Ben snowboarding? Avalanches In French Alps In his teens	
8.	Whe	en did the story take place?? In his teens on the last Saturday of his holiday in Britain	
9.	Α	er he was hit , Ben woke? directly after a long time when some one called him	
10	Α	nat problem happened to Ben Akintola ? he had mobile avalanche hit him he was as snowboarding	
11	. Wh A B C	nen he discovered that his mobile has signal he felt ? amazed sad disappointed	
		n is a goodsnowboarder. traveler discoverer	
		ملف مع الاجوبة متوفر بشكل منفصليمكنني ارساله لمن يرغب به	/ 6

Writing exam tips!

- 1. Write full sentences, not just words.
- 2. Use paragraphs to organise your writing. Use a different paragraph for each idea.
- 3. Keep sentences short so they are easy to read. Each paragraph should have at least three sentences.
- 4. Try to explain your opinions.
- 5. Use adjectives to make your writing interesting.

	a full -day tour in a city or area that you think would be interesting.
	hat three different places does the tour visit? w will people travel during the tour?
	here will the people have lunch? hat can the people do during the tour?
•••	nate can the people do during the tour.
_	
_	Sharjah is full of fantastic places to be visited by tourists:
	mic museum near courniche, Al Qasba in the middle of the city
	the airport park which is near the airport.
	urist can use buses or taxi or even auto-cars. They can eat at
	taurants or take their food from there house.
	ople can have fun at the park or play games and watch shows at
_	Qasba .At Sharjah Islamic museum you can see the fantastic iques from Islamic old ages . Try not to have your tour when it
	ot, because you will not enjoy your time.
	ope you will have a happy tour.
. 11(pe you will have a happy tour.
_	
_	
est v	wishes from your English teacher: Ahmad Khalil: 0553084142
	wishes from your English teacher. Annuau Khain. 0555004142
_	
_	الملف مع الاجوبة متوفر بشكل منفصليمكنني ارساله لمن يرغب به
_	

潊 潊